December 9, 2010

David Foote, Superintendent
Dalhart ISD Administrative Offices
700 East 10" Street

Dalhart, TX 79022

RE: Notice of Beer & Wine Application
United Supermarket # 534
1601 Tennessee
Dalhart, TX 79022

Dear Mr. Foote:

This letter is to notify you that United Supermarkets, L.L.C. is in the process of applying for an Off-Premise
Beer & Wine Permit for our store located at 1601 Tennessee, Dalhart, Texas. The distance of less than 1,000
feet between our property line and the property line of Dalhart Elementary School requires us to give you notice
of our application with the Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 806-791-0220.

Sincerely,

Suz Ann Kirby
Chief Financial Officer

cc: Principal
Dalhart Elementary School
1601 Tennessee
Dalhart, TX 79022

United Supermarkets, L.L.C.

7830 ORLANDO AVE.
LUBBOCK TX 79423
v: 806.791.0220

f: 806.791.7483



